
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates: 
 

Feb. 5th   Newcomball Jamboree 

Feb. 7th   Sweater Day 

Feb. 14th    Valentines Day 

Feb. 14th    100th Day of School 

Feb. 25 – March 1  Winter Carnival Week 

Feb. 5 –March 19  Mad Science after School Program (Tuesday’s) 

Feb. 18th   French Cultural Presentation (Grade 5) 

March 4-8   March Break 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Sweater Day 
 

 It's time to Get Sweatered! Join WWF-Canada, and people across the country, in 

Sweater Day, Thursday, February 7, 2013.  

 

WWF-Canada invites you and your students to take part in this important day. It's 

easy, fun, and educational! Simply turn down the thermostat and encourage 

everyone to wear a sweater to school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

BROWN’S FLAT SCHOOL 



Mad Science After School Program 

 

 

Our Mad Science after school program will begin on Tuesday, Feb. 5th. This 

program will take place at the school on Tuesday’s for six weeks. Children will learn 

to uncover the science involved in gathering evidence, they will discover the 

science and technology behind burglar alarms, learn to decode messages, use a 

metal detector, experience night vision glasses and more!! 

A registration form was sent home with your child. If you would like your child to 

participate, please complete the form and send into the school as soon as possible 

(along with the payment.) The cost of this program is $65.00.  

Grades K-2 will be able to go home on the 2:45 bus however grades 3-5 will have to 

have alternative arrangements for transportation. (This information must be 

provided on the registration form.) 

Please contact the school or Mad Science for further information. 
 

Enrichment Clusters 
 

Our Enrichment clusters are starting on Friday February 1st and will run 

for the month of February. The students had the opportunity to sign up 

for exciting sessions offered by our parents, community members and staff. Some 

of the sessions being offered are knitting, scrapbooking, Science, puppet 

making/playwriting, stained glass, painting/art, healthy snacks, and jewellery. Our 

students and staff are very excited . Thank you to everyone who has volunteered 

to help. 

 

100 day 
We are going to collect 100 food items to celebrate 100th day on Thursday, 

February 14th. Items will be given to the food bank. 
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